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We are very thankful for all the donations of toys and clothes we have had over recent weeks. 
We are having a big Jelly Bears sort out, we would like to politely ask that we have no further 
donations whilst our big sort out is happening.  

 
It is really important that we have all up to date information on each child and parent, therefore 
should any of your emergency contact details have changed, including address and phone 
numbers, please could you email deputy@jellybearsdaynursery.co.uk so we can update your 
child’s file. 
 
A polite reminder that if your child injures themselves at home, please could you send an email 
to either Kim or Lydia and notify the staff in the room of how this injury was sustained for our 
records. Thank you.  
  

A reminder that the Nursery will be closed on Monday 11th November 2024 due to staff training 

taking place. Please be assured if you child should attend this Monday session you will not be 

charged, and it will not be included on your November invoice. It is important for us to deliver this 

training to our staff so that we can continue to provide the best quality care for our children and     

families of Jelly Bears Day Nursery.  

With Half Term approaching we will shortly be sending out an Autumn Treasure Collection Bag. 

We would love for your child(ren) to collect some autumnal treasures such as pine cones, 

conkers, sticks and leaves. Please return the treasures back to nursery so the children can 

explore and investigate what has been collected.  

We would like to welcome Leah back to Jelly Bears, after a leave of absence. Leah is on a 

phased return so although you may not see her at drop off and collection times she is very much 

back in the room supporting your children with their learning and development. We are happy to 

have Leah back amongst the team.  

I’m sure like us you have enjoy carving, playing or even eating a pumpkin! Did you know that 

some animals love them too, especially squirrels. Pumpkins can provide squirrels with an 

essential energy boost during cold months when food sources can be hard to find. So why not              

put them at the bottom of the garden for the animals to enjoy.  

Please remember to send us photos of  your pumpkin carving creations too. We’d love to see 

them!  

Dates for your diary: 

• End of Term 1: Friday 25th October 2024 

• Start of Term 2: Monday 4th November 2024  

• Half Term: Monday 28th October- Friday 1st November 

• Opportunity to view files 11am-2pm: Friday 1st November 2024. This is a chance for you 

to look through your child(ren)’s learning journey, and look at photos of things they have 

been experiencing whilst at nursery. If you would like to book in please email 

manager@jellybearsdaynursery.co.uk or deputy@jellybearsdaynursery.co.uk.  

• Nursery closed for Staff Training Monday 11th November 2024 
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